
 
5th meeting of SACAM network held in Islamabad 

 
Islamabad, 27 November 2013:  
UNESCO and Pakistan Science 
Foundation (PSF) jointly organized, the 5th 
meeting of the South and Central Asia 
MAB Network (SACAM) in Islamabad.  
 
Officials and representatives of the 

ministry for science and technology, PSF, 

UNESCO and representatives from the 

member states along with Pakistani 

conservationists, scientists, and 

environmentalists participated in the 

meeting.  

During the two day meeting on 26/27 November 2013, participants have discussed on 

various themes including SACAM progress and future plans, harmonization of 

community livelihoods with biodiversity conservation in the context of biosphere 

reserves, new trends in Man and Biosphere Reserves (BRs) and progress in member 

countries, biodiversity and emerging global issues in BRs as well as country 

presentations, networking session and group discussion on strengthening SACAM 

Network. 

 

         

         


